
    
To whom it may concern 
 
Pmh/dc/w21 
 
In regards to POSSIBLE relocation of footpaths ! 
Lodmoor sands development  
Footpaths 161 , 162, and 163 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I find it  totally unacceptable that footpaths and tarmac are already being put in place destroying the 
habitat before any decisions are made , the water holding area fenced off thereby blocking another 
footpath,  our  natural grass footpaths being  replaced and moved for the sake of squeezing in more 
houses , surely these should have been taken into consideration by the planners as to where houses 
could be built without having to move footpaths . We would now not have the freedom to walk our 
young children and dogs along wildlife hedgerows, we would have to go through the middle of an 
housing estate on roads and tarmac  , dogs and children not safe to wonder as we have always had 
the right to do.  Maybe post and rail fences along the existing footpaths would have been nice , no 
feeling of being hemmed in or worry about high fences and not being seen or seeing what goes on 
behind them and hope nobody says you need a high fence as the proposed footpaths run along in 
front of houses with no fence at all   More likely abuse would be shown from residents when dogs 
wee or mess on there borders or so called footpaths .  
The footpaths have increased by more than 50 % distance. Which is not acceptable and I still wonder 
how and why you would start relocating and laying footpaths before an official decision has been 
looked into and made  
             Yours sincerely.  
             Tasha Pancherz 


